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Date: 05/04/2017
Dear Parents,

It may please be noted that the payment of Bus Fees (Yearly) charges for availing bus facility for all the on roll students for the academic session 2017-18 is being re-scheduled and shall be collected as per below mentioned schedule: 

	Class
	Date
	Time

	VIII to X & XII
	2nd and 3rd June 2017
	09:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.

	Nursery to VII
	5th to 9th June 2017
	09:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.



It may please be noted that students cannot board the bus without valid bus pass which will be issued by school after the receipt of bus fees for the academic session 2017-18.

However, newly admitted students in the academic session 2017-18 can pay the bus fees for the month of April 2017 on 6th April 2017.

With regards,


Suruchi Kataria
PRINCIPAL





